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On July 19, 2018, the New Mexico Racing Commission put a halt to the application process and kept 
the July 30, 2018 deadline not for the submission of applications, rather for a submission of a “Letter 
of Intent”.   

On July 30, 2018, the New Mexico Racing Commission reiterated the deadline for submittal of a 
“Letter of Intent” as July 30, 2018.  It was also announced the reopening of the application process 
for the 6th racing license.  All parties were informed that an application would not be considered 
without a “Letter of Intent” being on file. 

Beginning immediately, all eligible parties may submit their application to the New Mexico Racing 
Commission, located at 4900 Alameda Blvd. NE, Suite A, Albuquerque, New Mexico  87113.  Please 
note all applications must be received by 4:30 PM on Friday, August 17, 2018.    

At the August 23, 2018 Racing Commission Meeting being held at Ruidoso Downs Racetrack in 
Ruidoso Downs, New Mexico, the parties that submitted a License Application for the 6th racing 
license will be announced.  It is also the desire of the Commission to announce the sequence in which 
each applicant will present their proposal in the proposed city for the racetrack.   

 


